Butler, Matthew

.
From: Diane Williams <dwilliams.scfcu@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2014 7:.52 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: Case Number; 13-0990-EL-BGN
Categories: Red Category
Dear Sirs:

Diane Willett

| am opposed to the wind farm in Greenwich. | would appreciate our voices heard, we do not want this in our town.
Please deny this horrendous application that will ultimately result in a negative change to our small community.
Thank you for hearing our voice.

Sent from my iPhone
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